
TLQMC April 2022 President’s Newsletter 

Gentlemen, 

I’d like to update you on what has happened in the Men’s Club and upcoming 
events.  

We have General Membership Meeting on Monday April 11th at 3 PM. Please 
show your support by attending. 

The Member/Member and Member/Guest Tournament just concluded. Bill 
Gorgone and his committee put on a wonderful tournament with a great turnout 
of Men’s Club members and guests. The Tournament included KP’s, gross and net 
skins, a big time BBQ dinner following the event and a live band. Thanks to Joe 
Rutherford for managing the parimutuel wagering. After competing for two days 
with two different formats each day, a winner was decided, with Art Hart and Joe 
Murray beating Greg Henry and Ed Warman by less than 1 stroke (.04). 
Congratulations Hart and Murray!  

Upcoming event is the Couples Blind Draw Tournament on Monday April 18th at 
8:00 am. First time we have tried this event and you can sign up as a single or a 
couple and you will be paired with another individual from the Women’s Club. 

Mark your calendars for our annual Dry Heat tournament, which will be held on 
8/1 and 8/2! 

Please note there has been a change to our Calendar: 4/11 will be a two-man Best 
Ball – pick your partner guest day. Starting on April 25th Men’s and Women’s Club 
will be teeing off at 0700. 

We have two new Members, welcome Stan Pollakoff and Mike Darcy.  

As always around this time of year we have to say goodbye to our Snowbirds. 
Hate to see them go as they all are a great asset to this Men’s Club. Enjoy your 
time away.  

Thanks to all my board members for helping and doing a great job for all of us. 

On a side note, Rich and Brett Jorski’s (who live here in the community) grandson 
qualified to be in the 12- and 13-year-old bracket at the Drive, Pitch and Putt 
competition prior to the Masters Tournament in Augusta last Sunday. This is the 



second time he has competed and in a big dramatic finish Michael Jorski won his 
bracket in a putt off.  

Tom Sweet, President TLQMC 


